10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary
1 November 1989

ECONOMIC AND MONETARY UNION

The Prime Minister would hope to have an opportunity to
say something in Prime Minister's Questions tomorrow about our
paper on Economic and Monetary Union. I should be most
grateful if you could suggest the sort of Question which we

Q;r \ might seek to have asked and an appropriate Answer.

I am copying this letter to Stephen Wall (Foreign and
Commonwealth Office).

CHARLES POWELL

Jonathan Taylor Esqg
HM Treasury






